
United States Department of State 
Washington, D.C. 20520 

2 August 2012 

The Honorable Hamadoun I. Toure 
Secretary-General 
International Telecommunication Union 
Place des Nations 
CH 1211 Geneva 20 
Switzerland 

Dear Dr. Toure; 

In response to your Circular Letter No. 64 of 6 December 2011, on behalf of the 
United States of America, I have the pleasure to present the 1S t  set of proposals of 
the United States to the World Conference on International Telecommunications 
(WCIT-12). 

The United States is still actively engaged in its preparatory process and will pro-
vide additional contributions in the upcoming months. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Philip L. Verveer 
Ambassador 

United States Coordinator 
International Communications and Information Policy 
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